
Your Ref :
Our Ref : 22/0959/PAUHE
Contact : Planning Technical Administration Team

Email : planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Mr Jonathan Weekes
The Granary
Spring Hill Office Park
Harborough Road
Pitsford
NN6 9AA

5th July 2022

Dear Sir/Madam

Notification of Receipt of Prior Approval Application

Application Reference: 22/0959/PAUHE
Proposal: Erection of additional storey (first floor extension) by raising the eaves by 3.0 metres to 
an overall height of 5.4m (eaves) and 8.578 (ridge)- created under part 1 of Schedule 2 to the 
Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 class AA - 
(enlargement of a dwellinghouse by construction of additional storeys)
Location: 56 Moor Lane Martin Lincoln
Date Registered: 30th June 2022
Terminal Date: 25th August 2022

I acknowledge receipt of your application received on the above date. The application fulfils the 
requirements of the relevant legislation in terms of its initial validation and therefore you should 
receive determination as to whether prior approval is required or not within 56 days of the 
aforementioned date on which the Council received your application. If the case officer requires 
further information in order to fully assess the application they will be in touch.

Please note that in order to protect customers and staff and control the spread of the Covid-19 
virus, in line with the Prime Minister’s statement, the planning department has moved towards 
more agile ways of working. 

If you have any concerns or general queries regarding the progress of your application, then 
please contact the Planning Administration Section for assistance. It will help the Council if in all 
communications you quote the application number, 22/0959/PAUHE and the case officer’s name, 
Tony Sargent. You can track your application online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline.

Yours faithfully

Technical Administration Team
Planning Services
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